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EasyThe Annapolis Book of Seamanship

The Sailor's Handy Book and Yachtsman's Manual Adapted for
the Use of the Navy, Merhcant Service, Revenue Marine, and
Yachtsmen
Previously published as On the Wind, this new edition takes the reader
from the first sail to a mastery of small-boat handling, including
navigation, design, seamanship, anchoring, ropework, rigging, weather,
rules of the road, trailering and working the winds. 600
illustrations.

Icebound
Sailors have used ditty bags to carry sewing equipment, toiletries,
and other small items for centuries, and now The Ditty Bag Book
teaches modern-day sailors the art form of hand-making ditty bags to
use on their own seaward travels. Master sailor Frank Rosenow provides
complete, step-by-step instructions in the making of a ditty bag—from
cutting material to size to decorative touches—and emphasizes the
Page 2/32

Read PDF The Sailors Book Of Small Cruising Sailboats Reviews And
Comparisons Of 360 Boats Under 26 Feet
proper maintenance of rigging and sails using the items stowed in the
ditty bag. Included in this handy, portable guide is additional
information about the essential tools any sailor should have aboard
ship, such as a clasp knife, a hand-seeming palm, beeswax, and a
serving mallet. Rosenow also offers an array of advice on repairing
sails, splicing, palm-and-needle whippings, chafing gear, and much
more! Complete with hand drawings by the author, The Ditty Bag Book is
essential for any modern-day sailor.

The Complete Sailor, Second Edition
The Ashley Book of Knots
This epic tale of the north is a vibrant moral fable for our time. Set
in the near future in the fishing village of Kuinak, Alaska, a remnant
outpost of the American frontier not yet completely overcome by
environmental havoc and mad-dog development, Sailor Song is a wild,
rollicking novel, a dark and cosmic romp. The town and its
denizens--colorful refugees from the Lower Forty-Eight and DEAPs
(Descendants of Early Aboriginal Peoples)--are seduced and besieged by
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a Hollywood crew, come to film the classic children's book The Sea
Lion. The ensuing turf war escalates into a struggle for the soul of
the town as the novel spins and swirls toward a harrowing climax.
Writing with a spectacular range of language and style, Kesey has
given us a unique and powerful novel about America.

The Little Book of Incredibly Useful Knots
Want to learn to sail in a small boat? This book will be the
foundation of your sailing life forever. Featuring extraordinary
images, and written by best-selling author Peter Isler, this book
brings the sport of sailing alive. Peter believes that learning to
sail a small boat is fundamentally the same regardless of what type of
boat you are sailing and takes you through the ABCs of learning to
sail using both catamarans and monohulls. Discover why the wind and
its direction are the center of every sailor’s universe. Find out how
to prepare yourself and your boat for some fun on the water. Learn how
to drive, trim sails and crew in any small boat – on any point of
sail.

The Small-boat Sailor's Bible
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Two centuries before the daring exploits of Navy SEALs and Marine
Raiders captured the public imagination, the U.S. Navy and Marine
Corps were already engaged in similarly perilous missions: raiding
pirate camps, attacking enemy ships in the dark of night, and striking
enemy facilities and resources on shore. Even John Paul Jones, father
of the American navy, saw such irregular operations as critical to
naval warfare. With Jones’s own experience as a starting point,
Benjamin Armstrong sets out to take irregular naval warfare out of the
shadow of the blue-water battles that dominate naval history. This
book, the first historical study of its kind, makes a compelling case
for raiding and irregular naval warfare as key elements in the story
of American sea power. Beginning with the Continental Navy, Small
Boats and Daring Men traces maritime missions through the wars of the
early republic, from the coast of modern-day Libya to the rivers and
inlets of the Chesapeake Bay. At the same time, Armstrong examines the
era’s conflicts with nonstate enemies and threats to American
peacetime interests along Pacific and Caribbean shores. Armstrong
brings a uniquely informed perspective to his subject; and his
work—with reference to original naval operational reports, sailors’
memoirs and diaries, and officers’ correspondence—is at once an
exciting narrative of danger and combat at sea and a thoroughgoing
analysis of how these events fit into concepts of American sea power.
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Offering a critical new look at the naval history of the Early
American era, this book also raises fundamental questions for naval
strategy in the twenty-first century.

The Complete Sailor
"Being small is the worst! No one ever picks me for their sports team
and my feet hurt from standing on my tiptoes all the time. There can't
be anything good about being small‚]‚€‚]right? "

Subic
A Child of the Sea is the true story of Jimmy Cornell's daughter
sailing around the world on the family's small yacht from the age of 7
to 14, based on Doina's diaries, letters and memories. From 1975 to
1981 the Cornell family visited 54 countries, sailed more than 68,000
miles, and travelled about the same distance overland. The story is
told from Doina's point of view, although the main part of the book
focuses on the family's three-year stay in the Pacific when she is
aged between 10 and 13. Child of the Sea is unusual in that it gives a
glimpse into a life that most young children couldn't imagine,
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swimming, diving and playing the days away in deserted anchorages;
visiting some of the most beautiful islands in the world; falling in
love with the sea in all its ever-changing moods, from balmy trade
wind ocean passages to the treacherous breakers that crash onto
tropical reefs, and taking a full part in sailing and handling the
yacht on passage. The book also tells the story of a girl's coming of
age in the South Pacific, understanding different cultures and values,
and experiencing at first-hand how people judge each other depending
on the colour of their skin - from the time on Easter Island when
tourists mistake Doina for a Polynesian girl, to her and her brother's
hostile prejudiced reception back in an English school at the end of
their journey. What do children need to grow up happy and healthy?
Security with their family; an element of risk; freedom to explore the
world; openness to other peoples and cultures; closeness with nature
and the elements and an appreciation of the environment and our finite
resources. The sailing life offers all this and more, and this book
captures it all.

Sailor Song
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The Port Chicago 50
In the darkness before moonrise on the Atlantic Ocean off the African
coast on August 21, 1940, the night erupted in a fusillade of bullets
and shells. The victim was a stalwart English tramp steamer, AngloSaxon, part of the lifeline that was keeping besieged England
supplied. The attacker was the Widder, a German surface raider,
disguised as a neutral merchant ship. When it was near its prey, the
raider unmasked its hidden armament and with overwhelming force
destroyed the target ship. Only seven of the forty-one man crew of the
Anglo-Saxon managed to get into a small boat and escape the raiders.
Seventy days later, two of them, half dead, stumbled ashore in the
Bahamas. The account of the sailors' ordeal -- how first the badly
wounded and then the less strong died and were thrown over the side of
a fragile boat that had almost no supplies -- is suspenseful and
riveting. On the same day the two survivors reached the Bahamas, the
Widder arrived off Brest, in occupied France, her murderous voyage
over. Her captain, Hellmuth von Ruckteschell, who sank a staggering
twenty-five ships, was eventually tried as a war criminal. All Brave
Sailors is a story of endurance, heroism, brutality, and survival
under the most terrible circumstances. It fills a gap in the history
of World War II, telling the story of the much neglected sailors and
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the ships of the merchant marine, fighting against great odds in the
early days of the war.

The Institute Tie
Sea Change is Peter Nichols' first book, a biographical account of his
own dramatic adventure. When his marriage ended, Nichols had to sell
the only thing he and his wife owned - their boat. With only his
sextant, his instincts as a seasoned sailor and his memories of a
floundering marriage, he sets out from England to sail to America to
sell his beloved boat, Toad. Halfway across the Atlantic, Toad springs
a leak. As the sea floods in faster, Nichols tries everything to stay
afloat, desperately pumping the water out by hand. He loses the battle
after three days and is forced to abandon Toad. This is more than a
sea-tale. It is the painful story of his marriage, his boat and
himself.

Let's Go Sailing
b.A masterpiece of historical adventure, ISkeletons on the Zahara The
western Sahara is a baking hot and desolate place, home only to nomads
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and their camels, and to locusts, snails and thorny scrub -- and its
barren and ever-changing coastline has baffled sailors for centuries.
In August 1815, the US brig Commerce was dashed against Cape Bojador
and lost, although through bravery and quick thinking the ship's
captain, James Riley, managed to lead all of his crew to safety. What
followed was an extraordinary and desperate battle for survival in the
face of human hostility, starvation, dehydration, death and despair.
Captured, robbed and enslaved, the sailors were dragged and driven
through the desert by their new owners, who neither spoke their
language nor cared for their plight. Reduced to drinking urine, flayed
by the sun, crippled by walking miles across burning stones and sand
and losing over half of their body weights, the sailors struggled to
hold onto both their humanity and their sanity. To reach safety, they
would have to overcome not only the desert but also the greed and
anger of those who would keep them in captivity. From the cold waters
of the Atlantic to the searing Saharan sands, from the heart of the
desert to the heart of man, Skeletons on the Zahara is a spectacular
odyssey through the extremes and a gripping account of courage,
brotherhood, and survival.

Box Wine Sailors
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In the bestselling tradition of Hampton Sides’s In the Kingdom of Ice,
a riveting and cinematic tale of Dutch polar explorer William Barents
and his three harrowing Arctic expeditions—the last of which resulted
in a relentlessly challenging year-long fight for survival. The human
story has always been one of perseverance—often against remarkable
odds. The most astonishing survival tale of all might be that of 16thcentury Dutch explorer William Barents and his crew of sixteen, who
ventured farther north than any Europeans before and, on their third
polar exploration, lost their ship off the frozen coast of Nova Zembla
to unforgiving ice. The men would spend the next year fighting off
ravenous polar bears, gnawing hunger, and endless winter. In Icebound,
Andrea Pitzer masterfully combines a gripping tale of survival with a
sweeping history of the great Age of Exploration—a time of hope,
adventure, and seemingly unlimited geographic frontiers. At the
story’s center is William Barents, one of the 16th century’s greatest
navigators whose larger-than-life ambitions and obsessive quest to
chart a path through the deepest, most remote regions of the Arctic
ended in both tragedy and glory. Journalist Pitzer did extensive
research, learning how to use four-hundred-year-old navigation
equipment, setting out on three Arctic expeditions to retrace
Barents’s steps, and visiting replicas of Barents’s ship and cabin. “A
visceral, thrilling account full of tantalizing surprises” (Andrea
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Barrett, author of The Voyage of the Narwhal ), Pitzer’s reenactment
of Barents’s ill-fated journey shows us how the human body can
function at twenty degrees below, the history of mutiny, the art of
celestial navigation, and the intricacies of building shelters. But
above all, it gives us a first-hand glimpse into the true nature of
human courage.

The Dark Frigate
The sailor's pocket book
Skeletons on the Zahara
This is not just an instructional book---it's an insight into a
sailor's approach to the sea, boats, and the ever-changing dynamic of
wind on the water "A learn-to-sail book with heart."--WoodenBoat "A
real winnera masterful blend of straightforward text with delightful
and instructive illustrations. Quite simply a great primer on sailing
and the world of boats for readers of all ages."--Cruising World
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"Teaches sailing with flair and poetry."--SAIL "A great walk-through
for the novice, both entertaining and thorough."--Sailing "Sits in a
class by itself. Elegantly simple, encyclopedic in scope, and a
delightful reference for any novice—with lots to offer intermediate
sailors, too."--Kalamazoo Gazette If you never sailed, sailed once, or
have sailed for a lifetime, this book is perfect for beginners but
deep enough content for those interested in going beyond basics.
Revised and expanded to include racing and GPS navigation, The
Complete Sailor is not just a how-to sail book, but a book that
teaches you how to become a sailor. Inside you’ll find: An all-in-one,
comprehensive introduction to sailing Up-to-date information on
techniques and approaches offered by the changing nature of the sport
Exquisite pen-and-ink illustrations Topics include: Wind Sense;
Working Winds; Getting Underway; The Boat; Rigging; Sails; Under
Power; Rules of the Road; Anchoring; Ropework; Marlinspike Seamanship;
Emergencies; Sea and Sky; Navigation; Racing; Trailering

The Pilot, or Sailors' magazine. [Continued as] The Chart
and compass
The most comprehensive and helpful guide ever written for selecting
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and equipping a cruising sailboat Whether you’re a coastal or offshore
cruiser, you’ll find your most pressing concerns treated with the knowhow that makes for skillful, confident cruising in Nigel Calder’s
Cruising Handbook. The author -- one of the most respected marine howto authors on either side of the Atlantic, and author of the
universally admired Boatowner's Mechanical and Electrical Manual, -walks you through all key technical and practical aspects of modern
cruising systems and equipment, providing you with a summary of the
skills necessary for safe, enjoyable sailing. The first half of the
book includes an easy-to-use tabular method for evaluating a boat's
suitability for cruising; ideas for workable deck and interior layouts and organization; how to choose and configure suitable boat
systems for cruising; and how to install gear for trouble free
operation. The book's second half teaches you boat handling skills;
core navigational expertise; anchoring techniques; weather
understanding; heavy weather expertise; and specific skills for longterm and long-distance cruising.

The Sailor's Book of Small Cruising Sailboats
The true story of a young couple who quit their jobs and set sail for
a year on the ocean with no boating experienceAmy and Jimmie were not
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sailors and their experience on the seas included reading a few books,
watching a couple of instructional videos, and boating once a week
each year. They were middle-class land-lubbers, audacious and in love,
and all they wanted was to be together and do something extraordinary.
The Box Wine Sailors tells the true story of a couple's ramshackle
trip down the coast with all the exulting highs and terrifying lows of
sailing a small boat on the Pacific. From sailing on Thanksgiving
morning under spectacular bright blue Californian skies just off the
Channel Islands as dolphins raced alongside their boat to the
terrifying experience of rounding Punta Gorda and hanging on to the
mast for dear life. It also tells the story of two very normal people
doing what most people only dream of and settling the argument that if
you want something bad enough you can make it happen.

Being Small (Isn't So Bad After All)
The Newbery Award-winning and National Book Award finalist author of
Bomb presents an account of the 1944 civil rights protest involving
hundreds of African-American Navy servicemen who were unjustly charged
with mutiny for refusing to work in unsafe conditions after the deadly
Port Chicago explosion.
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Pirates, Ships, and Sailors
Growing up in the South, Bobby Earl Perkins, a native of Montgomery,
Alabama, knew firsthand the abrasive issues of segregation and racial
tension; as a way to escape, he joined the military only to find
himself in the middle of it again as a 23 year old, an E-4, and a
ship's cook many oceans away. This is Perkins's untold testimony on
the plight of African American sailors during the late 1960s while
stationed on the shore of Subic Bay Naval Base, a U.S. military
installation situated in the Philippines. Although serving on foreign
soil, Perkins and fellow black servicemen suffered the same
intolerance there--from getting demoted in rank to facing criminal
charges-- all because of their skin color. A Sailor's Memoir reads
like a diary format covering almost two years of Perkins's duty tour
while taking the reader on a heartfelt journey. The subject gives a
panoramic glimpse into the happenings around the naval base. For
example, Martin Luther King Jr.'s assassination in 1968 spurred racial
outbreak and riots inside Subic Bay. This piece of history is shrouded
in the story of Subic since it mirrors the Civil Rights Movement of
the 1960s. This little-known but historically relevant testimony is a
story that is not so ordinary; however, its significance is not alien
to many.
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Sea Change
Explore the secret creatures of the Arctic Circle along with Little
Narwhal as he plays with his friend, Little Beluga. Children will love
these bright pictures and fun characters while learning about animals
of the snow and ice.

Nigel Calder's Cruising Handbook: A Compendium for Coastal
and Offshore Sailors
Ahoy! First published in 1950, Golden Books is pleased to reissue this
delightful hardcover collection of 24 stories and poems, including
Pirate’s Cove, The Little Lost Island, and The Careful, Cheerful
Sailor by Kathyrn and Byron Jackson. All sea-loving children—and their
parents—will be wowed by Gustaf Tenggren’s beautiful illustrations.

The Ditty Bag Book
Guidelines on the selection, maintenance, and use of a sailboat
accompanies data on racing and water safety
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The Sailor who Fell from Grace with the Sea
Sailing Made Easy is the first step in a voyage that will last you the
rest of your life. It is a gift from a group of dedicated sailing
professionals who have committed their lives to sharing their art,
their skill, and their passion for this wonderful activity. This book,
which Sailing Magazine called "best in class" upon its release in
2010, is the most comprehensive education and boating safety learn-tosail guide to date. It is also the official textbook for the ASA Basic
Keelboat Standard (ASA 101). Incorporated in the textbook are useful
illustrations and exceptional photographs of complex sailing concepts.
The text’s most distinguishing feature is its user friendly "spreads"
in which instructional topics are self-contained on opposing pages
throughout the book. There are also chapter end quizzes and a glossary
to help those new to sailing to navigate their way through the
extensive nautical terminology.

All Brave Sailors
As a child, Andrew Brooks was pressed into service on a merchant ship,
but a boy who lacked sea legs was little use. Before they decided to
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throw him overboard, they discovered a talent worthy of a place on
board. Little Andrew was a gifted musician. Now a man grown, he hears
of a school that offers sailors a chance to better themselves and
takes a chance to walk away from the high seas. Taking what he learns
at the Sailor's Rest School, he finds a job managing the cargo on a
steamboat working its way up and down the Mississippi River. Working
aboard a steamboat named The Siren, Rosemary Tillman has worked her
way up in the kitchen as an assistant to the cook, but every free
minute she has is spent watching the shows in the concert room,
dreaming of singing before adoring crowds and sharing her love of
music. When her talent is discovered her world begins to change.
Rosemary and Andrew begin to forge futures for themselves on the
Mississippi, but like all bright stars in the sky there are clouds
waiting to douse their light. Can these two glide along the river of
life together, or will they run aground when trouble comes a calling?

Catamarans
Child of the Sea
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Completely revised and updated to address changes in technology, this
new edition is the definitive guide to the art and science of sailing.
Since the publication of the widely hailed first edition in 1983, The
Annapolis Book of Seamanship has set the standard by which other books
on sailing are measured. Used throughout America as a textbook in
sailing schools and Power Squadrons, The Annapolis Book of Seamanship
thoroughly and clearly covers the fundamental and advanced skills of
modern sailing. This edition of Annapolis is a major overhaul. Over
half the book has been revised; old topics and features have been
updated, and many new ones have been introduced. The design has been
modernized, and many color illustrations have been added. As big and
detailed as Annapolis is, the wealth of technical information
(including dozens of step-by-step instructions) is presented here in a
way that is uniquely readable; it's both useful and easy to use. This
is because John Rousmaniere and artist Mark Smith bring to Annapolis
decades of experience both as sailors and as professional
communicators. Annapolis emphasizes the standard skills and proven
methods that eliminate error and confusion, ensure security in
emergencies, and allow every sailor more time for enjoyment on the
water. Much has changed on the water since 1983 when this book was
originally published. Black buoys are now green, the Global
Positioning Satellite navigation system (GPS) is almost universally
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used, new types of anchors and sails have appeared, safety skills and
gear are vastly improved, many more women are commanding boats, and
catamarans and trimarans are common where only monohulls used to sail.
But for all these modern developments, the basic skills and spirit of
sailing have not changed at all. Sail trimming, keeping up
steerageway, maintaining the dead reckoning plot, heaving-to -- these
fundamentals are as important now as ever and receive much attention
here. Among the innovations in this edition are: * Basic skills in
early chapters: Fundamental sailing and boat-handling skills and gear,
which are introduced in chapters 1, 2, and 3. * "Hands On" segments:
Three dozen special sections, each devoted to a particular seamanship
problem and an expert solution. * More how-to tips: Additional rules
of thumb that guide a crew quickly and successfully through seamanship
problems. * New coverage of multihulls: Advice on evaluating,
anchoring, and handling catamarans and trimarans under sail (including
in storms). * More on emergencies: New material on emergencies,
safety, and heavy-weather sailing, including a section on preparing a
docked boat for a hurricane. * Equipment updates: Expanded coverage of
the use and care of modern gear and hardware, including radar, GPS,
rescue devices, and asymmetrical spinnakers. * Terminology: Full
definition and illustration of major terms when they're first
introduced, with alternative language provided in parentheses. *
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Gender: The use of feminine personal pronouns, which reflect the fact
that more women are captaining and sailing boats than ever before.
From navigation and seamanship to boat and gear maintenance, from
pleasure cruising to heavy-weather sailing, here is the definitive,
state-of-the-art guide that provides systematic step-by-step
techniques to see you through every situation on deck and in the
cockpit.

The Sea, the Ships, and the Sailors. A Book for Boys
A band of savage thirteen-year-old boys reject the adult world as
illusory, hypocritical, and sentimental, and train themselves in a
brutal callousness they call 'objectivity'. When the mother of one of
them begins an affair with a ship's officer, he and his friends
idealise the man at first; but it is not long before they conclude
that he is in fact soft and romantic. They regard this disallusionment
as an act of betrayal on his part - and the retribution is deliberate
and horrifying.

Sailing Smart
Page 22/32

Read PDF The Sailors Book Of Small Cruising Sailboats Reviews And
Comparisons Of 360 Boats Under 26 Feet
A young man dares not return to England after his ship is taken over
by pirates and he becomes a member of their crew.

The Sailor and the Siren
The Last Stand of the Tin Can Sailors
Turning the Tide
Sailing Smart is for every sailor who wants to increase his or her
knowledge, understanding, and sailing expertise: the local day-sailor
who wants a firmer grasp of the fundamentals, as well as the serious
competitor who wants to be up on the latest, most innovative sailing
techniques and racing strategies. Buddy Melges, one of the world's
best-known sailors, has at last set down his highly original thoughts
on how to sail well. He covers the full range of sailing experience,
from the general to the specific, the basic to the highly
sophisticated. Melges's message is delivered in a bright, uncluttered
manner by way of applications from his own sailing experience and
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through step-by-step instructions on everything from basic boat
handling to expert on-the-course tactics and maneuvers. The book is
profusely illustrated by the noted sailing artist Ted Brennan, and
each drawing is accompanied by a cogent, in-depth explanatory caption.

The Sailors' Magazine and Seamen's Friend
Learn to apply the right knot for any situation—a guide for the home,
backpack, or boat. The fundamental skill of tying knots is useful in
countless situations, both indoors and out. The Little Book of
Incredibly Useful Knots teaches you which knot to choose and exactly
how to tie it, whether you’re constructing a trout fly, repairing a
hammock, mooring a boat, securing a load to a car roof rack, or
engaging in a rescue or survival situation. Compiled and written by
two experts on the subject, this is an invaluable manual that explains
through clear line diagrams and step-by-step descriptions how to tie
more than two hundred practical knots, grouped by construction and
tying method. Every entry contains a brief introduction to the history
and development of the knot, its alternative names, and information on
its uses and special features. Types of knots detailed include:
Wagoner’s hitch Englishman’s loop Scaffold knot Cordelette anchor
Trident loop Lobster buoy hitch The book also contains a comprehensive
Page 24/32

Read PDF The Sailors Book Of Small Cruising Sailboats Reviews And
Comparisons Of 360 Boats Under 26 Feet
glossary of terms to guide you through the complexities of different
rope types. It helps you choose the right rope for every task.
Skyhorse Publishing is proud to publish a broad range of books for
fishermen. Our books for anglers include titles that focus on fly
fishing, bait fishing, fly-casting, spin casting, deep sea fishing,
and surf fishing. Our books offer both practical advice on tackle,
techniques, knots, and more, as well as lyrical prose on fishing for
bass, trout, salmon, crappie, baitfish, catfish, and more. While not
every title we publish becomes a New York Times bestseller or a
national bestseller, we are committed to publishing books on subjects
that are sometimes overlooked by other publishers and to authors whose
work might not otherwise find a home.

Small Boats and Daring Men
In Turning the Tide, military reporter and author Ed Offley presents a
rousing military history of the climax of the Battle of the Atlantic
in World War II, when a handful of battle-hardened British, Canadian
and American sailors successfully beat back the German U-Boats that
were threatening the lifeline between the US and Britain. Tens of
thousands of merchant seamen, naval gunners, civilian passengers and Uboat crewmen lost their lives in the Battle of the Atlantic, making it
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the deadliest naval conflict in history—but the losses were high
because the stakes were even higher. If the U-boats had managed to
sever the lifeline between the U.S. and Great Britain—as they seemed
poised to do by late 1942—Germany could have denied the Allies their
springboard into the European continent, effectively costing them the
war. Using interviews with key survivors on both sides and extensive
research in German, British, and American archives, Offley puts the
reader into the heart of the pivotal episodes of this critical
conflict, showing how the Allies nearly lost—and ultimately
regained—victory in both the Atlantic and in Europe itself.

The Sailor's Word-book
For the first time ever, a comparative survey of 95 percent of the
fiberglass pocketcruising sailboats ever built Author Steve Henkel has
researched hundreds of cruising sailboats less than 26 feet
long--pocket cruisers--to create this definitive gallery and handbook
of the small cruising sailboats built in the last 45 years. With
detailed plans, specifications, performance indexes, and commentary
for every model the author could find (360 in all!), The Sailor’s Book
of Small Cruising Sailboats is your ideal core reference for the used
and new boats you see on the water.
Page 26/32

Read PDF The Sailors Book Of Small Cruising Sailboats Reviews And
Comparisons Of 360 Boats Under 26 Feet
The Sailor's Horn-book for the Law of Storms
Twenty Small Sailboats to Take You Anywhere
The modern cruising catamaran has arrived The arguments are over and
the verdict is in--cruising catamarans comprise a rapidly growing
percentage of the cruising fleet worldwide. Their advantages of space,
stability, speed, and handling under power are truly compelling, and
modern cats are every bit as reliable as monohulls. This long overdue,
in-depth guide will help you choose and cruise the right catamaran for
your needs. “An authoritative guide for novices and experienced
sailors; the best book written on the subjects since the early
1990s.”--“Trimaran” Jim Brown, renowned multihull designer “In
Catamarans, Gregor Tarjan shares his enthusiasm for yachts with two
hulls, based on years of sailing all types. An excellent
introduction.”--Dick Newick, legendary catamaran and trimaran designer
“If you are contemplating spending hundreds of thousands of dollars on
a cruising catamaran, the small price of this book is probably the
best investment you could possibly start with.”--from the Foreword by
Charles K. Chiodi, publisher of Multihulls Magazine
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Little Narwhal's Day
John Vigor turns the spotlight on twenty seaworthy sailboats that are
at home on the ocean in all weather. These are old fiberglass boats,
mostly of traditional design and strong construction. All are small,
from 20 feet to 32 feet overall, but all have crossed oceans, and all
are cheap. Choosing the right boat to take you across an ocean or
around the world can be confusing and exasperating, particularly with
a tight budget. Vigor sets out to remedy that in this book. He
compares the designs and handling characteristics of 20 different
boats whose secondhand market prices start at about $3,000. Interviews
with experienced owners (featuring valuable tips about handling each
boat in heavy weather) are interspersed with line drawings of hulls,
sail plans, and accommodations. Vigor has unearthed the known
weaknesses of each boat and explains how to deal with them. He rates
their comparative seaworthiness, their speed, and the number of people
they can carry in comfort. If you have ever dreamed the dream this
book can help you turn it into reality.

Sailing Made Easy
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“This will be a fight against overwhelming odds from which survival
cannot be expected. We will do what damage we can.” With these words,
Lieutenant Commander Robert W. Copeland addressed the crew of the
destroyer escort USS Samuel B. Roberts on the morning of October 25,
1944, off the Philippine Island of Samar. On the horizon loomed the
mightiest ships of the Japanese navy, a massive fleet that represented
the last hope of a staggering empire. All that stood between it and
Douglas MacArthur’ s vulnerable invasion force were the Roberts and
the other small ships of a tiny American flotilla poised to charge
into history. In the tradition of the #1 New York Times bestseller
Flags of Our Fathers, James D. Hornfischer paints an unprecedented
portrait of the Battle of Samar, a naval engagement unlike any other
in U.S. history—and captures with unforgettable intensity the men, the
strategies, and the sacrifices that turned certain defeat into a
legendary victory. BONUS: This edition includes an excerpt from James
D. Hornfischer's Neptune's Inferno. Praise for The Last Stand of the
Tin Can Sailors “One of the finest WWII naval action narratives in
recent years, this book follows in the footsteps of Flags of Our
Fathers. . . . Exalting American sailors and pilots as they richly
deserve. . . . Reads like a very good action novel.”—Publishers Weekly
“Reads as fresh as tomorrow's headlines. . . . Hornfischer's
captivating narrative uses previously classified documents to
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reconstruct the epic battle and eyewitness accounts to bring the
officers and sailors to life.”—Texas Monthly “Hornfischer is a
powerful stylist whose explanations are clear as well as memorable. .
. . A dire survival-at-sea saga.”—Denver Post “In The Last Stand of
the Tin Can Sailors, James Hornfischer drops you right into the middle
of this raging battle, with 5-inch guns blazing, torpedoes detonating
and Navy fliers dive-bombing. . . . The overall story of the battle is
one of American guts, glory and heroic sacrifice.”—Omaha World Herald

The Annapolis Book of Seamanship
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